From: Mike and Carole Kennedy

162 W. Ikea Kai Pl Wailea, HI 96753

To: Buddy Lauer & Son

Date: December 30, 2003

Dear Buddy and Mike,

We had our open house party two nights ago and wanted to share with you the wonderful comments we received on the house. We had 85 people, and every one of them was just elated about the house. They said that they had never been in a home like ours, with the quality of workmanship and design.

The entire experience of building the house maintained a feeling that we were all working together to reach the ultimate goal of a unique and well built house. We are so pleased with the finished product.